
Sprinkler Plans Signatures: November 1, 2001  

Memo to: Sprinkler System Designers / Installers 

From to: Donald L. Mock, Fire Protection Engineer 

Subject: Signature Required on Sprinkler Drawings 

Date: November 1, 2001 

In accordance with the Sprinkler licensing law in the State of Maryland, the signature of the designer is 

required on all sprinkler drawings submitted for approval. The individual whose signature appears on the 

plans must posses the appropriate NICET certification. All NFPA 13 designs will require a minimum of a 

NICET level III and NFPA 13D and 13R require a minimum of NICET level II certification. 

Starting December 1, 2001 all sprinkler drawings submitted for review must be signed by a individual who 

meets or exceeds the above requirements. If you have any questions, I can be contacted at (410) 313-

3948. 

 


